The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium
MEMORANDUM

To:  All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date: March 12, 2015

Re:  Permit Parking Only - Towing Signs

Dear Residents,

The Hill at Furnace Brook recently placed “Permit Parking Only” signs
throughoﬁt the parking areas. Moving forward, anyone who parks in the lot
without the appropriate sticker on their vehicle is subject to being towed, at the
vehicle owners expense, Towing monitoring will be most heavily focused at

night.

If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Barba at 781-455-6565, ext. 222,

or via email at kbarba(@gandgrealty.com.

. Thank you,

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for
‘The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium
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